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28th	May	2021			
 
Dear	Parents	and	Carers,		

As	we	are	nearly	at	the	end	of	this	half	term	I	wanted	to	write	to	you,	firstly	to	extend	our	thanks	for	your	

continued	support	and	to	thank	parents	that	have	sent	in	positive	messages	to	the	staff	in	our	schools.	We	

are	proud	of	our	community	and	how	we	have	worked	incredibly	hard	together	during	these	challenging	

times.		

We	are	working	together	with	Enfield	Learning	Trust	to	look	at	ways	in	which	we	are	working	towards	the	

next	stage	of	the	government’s	road	map	on	21
st	June	2021.	The	guidance	for	schools	was	recently	

updated	but	there	were	very	few	changes	to	the	daily	operations	for	schools.	The	message	was	very	clear	

to	maintain	the	systems	of	control	and	avoid	mixing	too	many	groups	of	pupils.	The	virus	sadly	is	still	with	

us	so	we	must	continue	to	follow	the	rules	set	out	in	each	school	until	we	are	directed	otherwise.		

We	still	require	all	parents/carers	to	wear	a	face	covering	when	entering	the	school	grounds	even	if	you	

have	been	vaccinated.	Many	of	our	families	and	staff	are	still	waiting	for	their	first	vaccination	so	please	

support	us	in	this	request	and	keep	everyone	safe.		

We	will	continue	to	keep	in	touch	if	we	need	to	make	changes	due	to	new	government	guidance	and	

how	things	will	gradually	change.		We	must	however	warn	you	that	we	are	unlikely	to	see	any	

significant	changes	until	the	Autumn	term,	as	we	will	be	taking	a	measured,	cautious	approach	moving	

forward.	We	return	to	school	on	Monday	7th	June	and	we	wish	you	a	lovely	half	term	break.	

	

Stay	safe,	keep	healthy	and	look	after	yourselves	and	your	family.			

Kind	Regards,	
	

Zoe	Hussain	and	Kelly	Gradwell	
	


